
Ardèche 
 
We are very excited to be accompanying 59 members of Year 7 on their adventurous trip to 
the Ardèche.  
 
We are departing from school on Friday 21st June and all children should plan to arrive at 
school at 08:15.  Parents are asked to ensure any changes of emergency contact details are 
relayed to the trip organiser before departure. 
 
We are certain to have a fantastic trip. 
 
Mrs North 
Trip Leader 
 


